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JUNE: CONGRATULATIONS 

 Student Spotlight: Shout out to the Class of 
2025!  We are so proud of your achievements 
over the past 3 years and we wish you the very 
best as you make this next big step into high 
school!  Can’t wait to celebrate you on June 25th 

! 

       We’ve reached the finish line to another outstanding 
school year.  I want to thank you all for your support and 
well wishes during my parental leave as well as 
recognize the excellent work of the entire JEMS 126 
team while I was away.  It is wonderful to be back with 
our students for this final push of the school year when 
we get to celebrate our accomplishments and start 
planning for even more growth in 2025-26.     

To our families of graduating 8th graders, thank you for entrusting us with your children and for 
supporting their growth over these past three years.  I know they will continue to do amazing things in 
the years to come and we hope you all stay in touch.  For our returning families, we can’t wait to get 
back at it in September and continue our upward trajectory.  In the meantime, please have a safe and 
restful summer break.  Encourage your students to engage academically with their independent 
reading book and through iReady Reading and Math MyPath for at least 2 hours a week.  If you need 
anything, don’t hesitate to reach out to us. 

 Summer Rising:  Both Summer School and Summer Rising will be housed at I.S. 318 this summer due 
to the construction of our roof.  While our building is not open, we are still here for you!  You can call us 
at IS 318718-782-0589 between 8:30- 1:30 Monday to Thursday or email myself  
(tgoettelmann@schools.nyc.gov) or Ms. Raven (rbadillo7@schools.nyc.gov) and we will get back to you.   

 

 

 

EAGLES VALUES: 
EXCELLENCE, 

ACCOUNTABILITY, GRIT, 
LEADERSHIP, EQUITY, 

SAFETY – Students learned, 
reflected on, and applied all 6 
values throughout this year.    

   

Upcoming: Our final PTA 
meeting will be held June 
11th starting with breakfast 
at 8:30 here at the school.  
We will hold elections for 
next year’s officers before 
celebrating our students in 

our Annual Arista 
Ceremony.   

Ask your child about… 
- What are you most 

proud of this year? 
- Which EAGLES Value 

do you feel you grew 
in the most? 

- What are you looking 
forward to next year? 

 

 


